
                    
3rd March 2020 
Dear Parents    
 
On Thursday 12th March some small animals from the Ark open farm are coming to 
visit the nursery.  The children will have the opportunity to look at them, talk about 
them, feed them and pet them if they want to.  We will ensure that they all wash 
their hands afterwards but it would also be helpful if you could talk to them at home 
about the importance of this and of keeping their hands away from their mouths 
during the visit. 
 
In order to help us cover the cost of this, we would ask each child to bring in £3.50, 
in a named envelope marked ‘animal visit’, by Tuesday 10th March please. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
H JORDAN 
J COCKROFT 
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